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I am opposed to bill 3075, because it goes against my 2nd amendment right. The bill 

isn't thought out well enough to be passed. Right now there's no way to get the 

permit needed to purchase a firearm, therefore i will not be able to purchase one. I 

don't believe I should be told whether or not I can have a firearm that holds 10 rounds 

or more, that should be my decision.    


